## NESHANNOCK TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT - 2020-2021

## PUBLICITY DENIAL FORM

VIDEO · PHOTOGRAPHY · SOCIAL MEDIA · WEBSITE

Dear Parents and/or Guardians:



We love to showcase the many talents of our students, as well as the memories created at Neshannock Township School District, through various publication outlets. Our Facebook page, website, publications, and programs have proven to be wonderful resources in sharing school happenings with our valued stakeholders – students, parents, faculty, staff, community members, alumni, and more! We also value the privacy of our students and respect the wishes of those who did not wish to have their photos published for any District purposes.

Parents/Guardians, as well as students ages 18 or older, must opt-out if they do not want their student(s)/self to be photographed for any purposes deemed appropriate by Neshannock Township School District by October 1<sup>st</sup> of each school year.

If your student(s) has permission to participate (i.e., featured on the District Facebook page or website), you do not need to submit this form to the District. Please complete the section below if and only if you wish to deny participation for your student(s).

Sincerely,

NTSD Technology Department

Please complete the section below if and only if you wish to DENY participation for your student(s).	
Please complete the sec	tion below if and only if you wish to DENY participation for your student(s).
I,	, do not give permission for my child,,
to be photographed, videotaped,	and/or interviewed by representatives form and/or employees of
Neshannock Township School Dis	trict or the media for educational or public relations purposes.
	NTSD Publicity Denial – Student Information
Student Name:	
Grade Level:	Homeroom Teacher:
Parent/Guardian Signature:	
Parent/Guardian Contact Email	:Date:
	e Number:
Tarchin Saaralan Contact Frions	transcr

Please return this completed form – **IF YOUR STUDENT(S) DOES NOT HAVE PERMISSION TO PARTICIPATE** – to any NTSD office or homeroom teacher no later than October 1<sup>st</sup> of the given school year. The form may also be mailed to the Mr. Christopher Ferry: Neshannock Township School District, 3834 Mitchell Road, New Castle, PA 16105.

Neshannock Township School District is unable to monitor all media at public school events; therefore, we cannot guarantee that a particular student is not included in the background or surrounding areas of a picture or video.